
 
 
December 19th, 2013 

 

 

 

Dear Bryan, 

 

 On behalf of Women In Music, I would like to sincerely thank you for the sponsorship 

you provided for our annual holiday event held on December 4th, 2013 at Le Poisson Rouge, 

NYC. Your generous support provided Women In Music with the opportunity to raise awareness, 

attract new members, and celebrate the accomplishments and growth of the organization and its 

members over the course of 2013. 

 

 Over 1500 entertainment professionals RSVP'd to the event. We were overjoyed to host a 

room of influential tastemakers buzzing about WIM and your brand. Many attendees particularly 

enjoyed posing for photos in front of the backdrops that displayed your logo. These photos and 

more can be viewed at:  http://www.arounddigitalgallery.com/wim2013. Should you need 

unwatermarked versions of select photos, we would be more than happy to provide those. You 

can also download photos taken at the step and repeat from: 

https://dl.dropboxusercontent.com/u/62275679/WIM.zip   
 

The holiday event attracted many new members who will enjoy the numerous benefits Women In 

Music has provided its community for the past 28 years including:  

 

• Career advancement opportunities 

• Educational panels and workshops 

• Exclusive promotions and discounts 

• Mentorship 

• Networking events 

•  ..and so much more 

 

 Our holiday event and the services we provide would not have been possible without you. 

Your financial contribution is deeply appreciated and we would be delighted to have our 

organizations continue to support each other in the future. As we enter the new year, Women In 

Music will present our 2014 educational panel series covering a range of topics that are important 

to our membership such as licensing, vocal workshops and master classes, a continuation of our 

private equity and raising capital sessions, and our popular MIM (Mothers In Music) series. We 

will also begin preparing for the return of our Touchstone Awards Gala, which will celebrate the 

top female music creators and business executives for their contribution to the industry. We look 

forward to seeing you at any of the aforementioned events and potentially discussing ways to 

have DJ Central / Ordior involved. 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

 
President 

Women In Music, Inc. 


